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McDonough, Julie <jmcdonough@natickps.org> Tue, May 14, 2019 at 10:28 AM
To: Michael Hickey <mhickey@natickma.org>

Cc: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>, dpacker@natickma.org, "~SchoolCommittee@natickps.org"
<schoolcommittee@natickps.org>

Mr. Hickey,

Let this email serve as official notification of a vacancy on the Natick School Committee effective Monday, June 17, 2019.
Lisa Tabenkin is resigning her seat on the School Committee.

Diane Packer, Town Clerk, will provide the by-law stating how this vacancy is to be filled by a vote of both the School
Committee and the Board of Selectmen.

I look forward to speaking with you to discuss a timeframe for filling this vacancy and the process for accepting letters of
interest.

Sincerely,
Julie McDonough
Chair, Natick School Committee

Michael Hickey <mhickey@natickma.org> Tue, May 14, 2019 at 11:41 AM
To: Selectmen <selectmen@natickma.org>
Cc: Melissa Malone <mmalone@natickma.org>

Board Members/all,
FYI.

Thanks,
Mike
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Michael Hickey <mhickey@natickma.org> Tue, May 14, 2019 at 11:53 AM
To: "McDonough, Julie" <jmcdonough@natickps.org>

Cc: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>, Diane Packer <dpacker@natickma.org>, "~SchoolCommittee@natickps.org"
<schoolcommittee@natickps.org>

Dear Ms. McDonough,

Thank you for your official notification of a vacancy on the Natick School Committee. | am confirming receipt of your
email, which | have shared with my colleagues. On behalf of the Board of Selectmen, we look forward to working
collaboratively with the School Committee to fill the vacancy, and | look forward to speaking with you about the process.
In the meantime, thank you again for your email and | look forward to being in touch soon.

Mike

Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Chair

Natick Board of Selectmen
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